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Planning Board Meeting Canceled Tonight 
 
 

Due to the weather and school closing early today (meeting was 
to be held at the Melican Middle School),  

the February 1, 2011 Planning Board meeting has been 
postponed to February 15, 2011 @ 7:00pm  

and will be held at the Northborough Free Library  
in the large meeting room. 

 
Please contact Kathy Joubert, Town Planner  

@ 508-393-5019 or kjoubert@town.northborough.ma.us  
if you have any questions. 


